



February 2023

Dear Pastor,

I want to thank each of you that took the time to pray for me over the last several weeks. The surgery on my hip went very well. My concern was with the duration of recovery. I knew my recovery time would be determined by how extensive the surgery was. We were looking at six to eight weeks of rehab and recovery or four to six months to recover. Praise the Lord, I am scheduled for six to eight weeks of rehab. The doctor is pleased with the outcome and did not feel it advisable to remove the stem (shaft). I did have to spend one night at the hospital because the surgery was in the afternoon.

God is merciful and kind. We know that a great number of believers were praying during this procedure, and we are convinced that our Lord answered the prayers of His people. Please continue to pray that recovery will go well and that, in our Lord's timing, we can travel again.

During this process, it was necessary to cancel several meetings. Thank you so much for your kind understanding. It is a bit early to start planning overseas trips, but we are looking forward to rescheduling those trips as well.

Darleen and I are so blessed to be associated with Franklin Road Baptist Church, World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission, our supporters, and the churches we are permitted to minister in week after week.

In His Service.

Danny and Darleen Whetstone

WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS
P.O. BOX 725
KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086
WWNTBM OFFICE: 704-730-1440
WWNTBM.COM